
QUARTERLY REPORT ON THE ACHIEVEMENTS OF THE KWARA STATE EDUCATION
TRUST FUND - Q2 2024

As we progress through the second quarter of 2024, I am pleased to provide you with an update on the
progress and achievements of the Kwara State Education Trust Fund during the second quarter of 2024.

Launch and Fundraiser
We are actively working on the preparations for the official launch and fundraiser of the Kwara State
Education Trust Fund. This event is pivotal for garnering the necessary support and resources to achieve our
educational goals for the state. We are eagerly anticipating a date from your esteemed office to proceed with
the planning and execution.

Outreach to Companies and Donor Organizations
Our team is diligently reaching out to companies that have shown a vested interest in contributing to
education. Notably, we are in discussions with IHS Towers and the National Information Technology
Development Agency, NITDA, among others. Additionally, we are engaging with donor organizations that
share our vision of enhancing the educational landscape in Kwara State. These partnerships are crucial for
the sustainability and success of our initiatives.

Website Development
We have tentatively set up a detailed website for the Kwara State Education Trust Fund. This website
includes comprehensive information about our proposed projects, goals, and ways to contribute. Importantly,
it features donation buttons to facilitate easy contributions from supporters and stakeholders. The website
will go live a month to the launch and fundraiser event.

We believe these efforts are critical steps towards achieving our mission of transforming education in Kwara
State. We are committed to ensuring that the fund operates transparently and effectively to benefit the
educational sector.
We look forward to receiving the date for the launch event from your office at your earliest convenience.
Your continued support and guidance are invaluable to us as we strive to improve the quality of education in
our state.

Thank you for your attention and support.

Yours Sincerely
Oluwadamilola Amolegbe (On behalf of the Board),
Executive Secretary,
Kwara State Education Trust Fund
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